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· FOJBE PTO- Kendall Webb reported that the Monster Mash event was a huge success with over 

700 people in attendance. Youth volunteers were plentiful, and Safety Patrols were able to 

conduct fundraising. The deadline for Invention Convention has recently passed. The next PTO 

Meeting will be held on Friday, 11/5/21, at 8:45 a.m. using a Zoom link that will be provided.  

 

· Wellness – 


